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From Summary Action to date Action Agreed 

SALC Weekly News Bulletins (various): 
• VAT on sporting fees 

• Creating the Greenest County awards 

• MA in public leadership qualification 

• Storm Babet and resultant flooding 

• Gritting in Suffolk 

• Connected for warmth 

• Places and Trails app platform 

• No council tax referendum principles for 

town and parish councils 

• Community Food Partnerhip Team 

• D-Day 80 Celebrations 

• The Great Collaboration – SLCC Place 

Based Initiative Ltd 

• Councillor Training  

• Greater South East Net Zero Hub 

• Expenditure on church buildings & 
grounds 

• Nationally Significant Infrastructure 

Projects (NSIP’s) 

• NALC Bulletins and Legal Topic Notes 

• Civility and Respect Project 

• Suffolk Libraries – Explore Together 
Service 

Circulated  

London Hearts Community Defibrillator Scheme Previously registered (Defib cabinet at MSC now 

dry) 

 

Active Suffolk Information about Fit Villages   

West Suffolk Council Preparation of the Regulation 19 West Suffolk 

Local Plan – consultation commences 30th 
January 2024 for six weeks 

Confirms minimum housing requirement for 1 April 

2023 to 31 March 2040 for Wickhambrook will be 
40 homes. 

 

Community Action 

Suffolk 

British Youth Council’s Make your Mark Vote 

2024 

Signed up to Youth Action Newsletter  

Suffolk County Council Thermal Camera Imaging Project – 

February/March 

Preparing promotional materials  
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PCC Member Report of hole in pavement alongside 
Cemetery Road 

Signposting for reporting to Suffolk County Council  

West Suffolk Council Review of Polling District and Polling Places No action required, already registered for new 

Register of Electors & updates 

 

West Suffolk Council – 

Leadership Team 

Christmas Card Circulated  

Lidgate PC Traffic 
Management Working 

Group 

Arrangements for collection and return of 
shared SID 

Acknowledged and forwarded to Cllr Couzens  

Wickhambrook 
Outdoor Bowls Club 

Response to letter with respect to water 
useage at Bowling Green 

Acknowledged and chased Anglian Water to 
establish whether they can provide any further 

advice or options for reduction in use of water 

 

West Suffolk Council – 
Families and 

Communities team 

Peter and the Wolf Item promoting event and tickets on website  

Rt Hon Matt Hancock 
MP 

Response to WPC letter  Circulated  

SC Cllr Bobby Bennett Seasons Greetings and December Report   

Primary Care Supplies Prospective re Defibrillator installation   

Multiply Suffolk Seasons Greetings   

West Suffolk Council Strategic Priorities for 2024 – 2028 circulated  

Local Resident Flooding at Attleton Green Acknowledged and signposted  

Local Resident Potholes at Bury Road Logged further report confirming advice from 
Havebury Housing Association that access road 

adopted by SCC 

 

Local Resident Congestion and blocking of footways at 
Boyden Close in vicinity of Doctor’s Surgery 

Acknowledged. 
Contacted SCC for further advice on how to 

mitigate 
item for website asking clients at surgery to be 

considerate in parking. 

 

Local Resident Request for Grit Bin at Giffords Hall Acknowledged  

Local Resident Hedge between Meeting Green and Coltsfoot 

Green on left overgrown 

Acknowledged  

Suffolk PCC Consultation on proposal to increase precept 
by £13 on band D property – n.b., 

consultation launched 3/1/24 – 25/1/24 

Acknowledge 
Item for website 
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